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Food – we are currently working on a holiday punch card for the holiday season, which the students can purchase to use during the holiday break. When we are on these holiday breaks we will be on brunch hours which is 10am-12pm and also from 4pm-5pm in the cafeteria. And in previous years the coffee shop has not been open if the offices are not open. That can be subject to change with limited hours if that is something we decide to do.
Misc. – we are currently working on getting the menu on the website and on the app also, it is taking a little bit of time for us to get this rolled out. In the meantime I will continue to send out menu’s to the areas that have been asking for them on a monthly basis. Once we are up and running I will inform everyone when, where and how they can access it. Also we will be adding all brand new Pepsi soft drink and healthy refreshment machines, along with snack machines around campus. This merger will take place on December 6th and will take a portion of the day to get done. We will be moving the current machine that we are maintaining in the dorms to the coffee shop area and have it stocked with some items from there if students would like to utilize it there. Del-mar vending was given a notice to extract there 2 machines by December 1st in the areas that they have machines. This merger with Pepsi will bring all new and updated machines with 8 more than we had to get a broader range around campus! And bring in around 30% more commission revenue for the college is my goal..    

[bookmark: _GoBack]Equipment – everything for freezer is up and running good, organization and cleaning of all coolers and freezers are also completed. We are currently looking into bids for a new and improved dishwasher. The price will range from 10,000 to 15,000 is going to be my estimation of price range. The reasoning for this change in this area is the current machine we have is well over 10yrs old and we have been putting in close to a 1,000 a year into this one. It is out dated and needs to be replaced. We also need to address the breaker system in the coffee shop, we are unable to add more equipment due to the lack of wiring issues and tripping of the current breaker. So we are going to have to utilize the current equipment as best as possible until we can resolve this issue.   
   

Thanks,
Anthony Bauer



